TEHAMA COUNTY BOARD OF EQUALIZATION

P. O. BOX 250
RED BLUFF, CA 96080

Belle Mill Property Owner LLC
1550 E McKellips Rd., Suite 123
Mesa, AZ 85203

October 30, 2023

Tehama County Property Owner:

This is to let you know that your Application(s) for Changed Assessment has been received
by our office. Your appeal number is 9-2023 (A&B).

Please be aware that due to a high volume of appeals received, there may be a delay in
processing your application. The Appeals Board is expected to hear and decide all appeals
within two years of the filing of an application. (If you do not have your property taxes
impounded through a mortgage, you will still be required to pay all property taxes while awaiting
the outcome of your appeal).

Once the Assessor’s Office has received your application, they will process your file. If you and
the Assessor reach an agreement on value during this process, there will be no need for an
Assessment Appeals hearing. If no agreement on value is reached between you and the
Assessor’s Office, a hearing will be scheduled. You will be given 45 days notice prior to the
Assessment Appeals hearing.

Just a reminder, your appeal must be based on the market value of your property as of
January 1 of the year in which you are filing. For example, if you file an appeal in 2021,
your appeal must be based on the market value of your property as of January 1, 2021.

Thank you for your cooperation and patience as our departments work through this process.
If you have any questions regarding your appeal, please call the Assessor’s Office at
(630) 527-5931.

JENNIFER VISE, Clerk of the
Tehama County Board of Equalization

/Deputy




